
L O N G W O O D  G A R D E N S

C O M M U N I T Y  R E A D S  I N S P I R E D

P H O T O G R A P H Y  C O N T E S T

Submission will be accepted via email to
nhusbands@ivpl.org and should include "Digital
Photo Contest" in the subject heading 
Entries will be accepted until April  17, 2023,
at 11:59:59 pm
A high-resolution JPEG or PNG file should be
attached to the email 
Include the title of the photograph, your full
name, and your grade with submission

How to Submit: 

Open to students in grades 6 to 12 
All contestants will be entered into a drawing to receive a

pass to visit Longwood Gardens. 
There will be two prizes: Judge's Choice and Popular Vote



Contact Nicole at nhusbands@ivpl.org with any questions. 

T h e m e
C e l e b r a t e  t h e  t e n t h  y e a r  o f  t h e  L o n g w o o d
G a r d e n s   C o m m u n i t y  R e a d  w i t h  a  l o o k  a t  h o w  f o o d
i s  a  c o n n e c t o r  o f  p e o p l e — e s p e c i a l l y  f o r  s p e c i a l
m o m e n t s — a n d  h o w  f o o d  c o n n e c t s  t o  t h e  w o r l d  o f
p l a n t s  a n d  g a r d e n i n g .  


